
 

 

Welcome to 1st Grade! 
I am so excited that your child is in my class this year! We are going to have a great 
year as we learn and grow together. I look forward to meeting each of you very 

soon!  ~ Mrs. Ferrell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Day of School Staggered Start: This year, all 1st and 2nd grade 
parents may choose to walk their child into school with a staggered start 
schedule. Your child may still ride the bus or be a car rider the morning of the first 
day, if you’d prefer. PPS Staff will be available to help students find their 
classrooms.  If you did not pick a time during our “welcome” phone call, you may 
sign up for your staggered start time during Open House.  

First Day 
of School 
August 5, 2021 

“Pop” in to PPS for an  
Orientation Open House!  

August 3rd from 4:30- 6:30 

Prattville Primary School is excited to offer a “come and 

go” Orientation Open House this year. On Tuesday, August 

3rd, parents and students may “pop in” their classroom 

anytime between 4:30- 6:30. Parents will need to fill out an 

information page that night, but all other paperwork will be 

sent home and should be returned the first day of school. 

Parents will also have the opportunity to purchase t-shirts, 

tote bags, etc. We will have Orientation videos available on 

the PPS website for parents and students to preview at 

home. You can also go to School Staff tab, the click on my 

name to watch a “Meet the Teacher” video and check out 

classroom information.  

Students will receive a free popsicle! 

 
 

Save the Date! 
Curriculum Night 
August 17th 6:00- 7:00 

PPS is offering a 
Curriculum Night to 

provide insight into the 
wonderful things our 

students will be learning 
this year.  Parents will 
have an opportunity to 
meet with their child’s 
teacher to learn more 

about the curriculum and 
expectations. This will be 

very informative for 
parents, so mark it on 

your calendar and look 
for more details once 

school starts!  

 



 

School Supplies 
   This year school supplies will be purchased for every student. Students will receive 
everything they need (binders, crayons, pencils, paper, etc.). 

Contribution $15.00  

    We are still accepting contributions this year. This money is used for school improvements. Any 
amount you’d like to give would be appreciated! You may pay during Open House or send money with 
your child the first day of school (cash or check made payable to PPS). 
 

Extras 
PPS T-Shirt: $12.00 

PPS Tote Bag: $12.00 

PPS Water Bottle: $10.00  

* Bookbags are not allowed at our school. Students must use a tote bag.  

 

Lunchroom Information 
   All Autauga County students will receive free breakfast and lunch this year.  

 

Transportation 

   Car Rider Tags and Bus Information will be available during Open House.  

     
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Information 
Email: mckenna.ferrell@acboe.net 

Cell Phone: 260-445-4495 

 

Join the PPS APT! 

Membership- $5.00 

(Cash or check made payable to PPS APT) 


